
 

 

Ethics Commission Appoints New Chair and Vice-Chair  

 

The North Dakota Ethics Commission has selected new leadership.   Paul Richard is the new Chair of the 

Commission and Dave Anderson is the new Vice-Chair succeeding Ron Goodman and Dr. Cynthia Lindquist 

in the roles. Richard, a retired health care lawyer and executive, was first appointed in September of 2019 

and was reappointed to a four-year term in September of 2021.  Anderson, a retired National Guard 

Brigadier was just reappointed to a four-year term effective September 1, 2022.       


